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Submission to the Community Safety in Regional and Rural Communities Inquiry 

My submission will primarily focus on the Dubbo Regional Council LGA where I am a Councillor. 

Most people in the Dubbo LGA are sick and tired of putting up with persistently high crime rates when compared to 

other LGAs in NSW for decade after decade. This problem hasn’t just appeared in the last 12 months – it’s decades 

old. 

There is no decent explanation of why the Dubbo LGA is not receiving the resourcing required to reduce the rates of 

crime to something like the state average. It looks as if a succession of governments have simply decided to abandon 

rural and regional areas to high crime rates. 

The table below shows the Dubbo LGA and the 2023 LGA Rank for the 13 major offence categories (see orange 

column): 

 

We clearly need more resources provided by both the NSW and Commonwealth governments to reduce crime rates 

through extra policing resources and through programs to break the cycle of crime. 

 

 

 








